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August 20, 2009 

 

Ms. Kaitlin Eger 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Identification Number: C00068692 

 

Reference: April Monthly Report (03/01/09-03/31/09) 

 

Dear Ms. Eger: 

 

In response to your letter dated July 31, 2009 with regards to Lines 23 and 29 appearing incorrect on the above 

referenced report; the reason these lines appeared incorrect was due to a disbursement made on January 22nd to the New 

Jersey Democratic State Committee.  This disbursement was originally reported as a state contribution on Line 29 of the 

February Monthly FEC filing.   

 

After the March Monthly report was filed, it was discovered that the committee deposited these funds into their Federal 

Account not their state account.  This disbursement then became a federal disbursement and we changed the transaction in 

our system to reflect it as such.   

 

To reflect this change, we are amending the February and March Monthly filings; this will bring the April report and all 

subsequent reports in sync. 

 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Robin Mitchell at 901/818-7407. 


